
  

 

 

 

Marin County Schools 
Post-Holiday “Return to School” Rapid Antigen Testing Instructions 

For Marin County Students and Staff 

Step 1:  
 

On the day before your return to school following the winter holiday break, both 
students and staff should take the rapid antigen test. For most this will be January 3 
and for some January 2.  Please FIRST read all instructions provided with the kits and 
watch the video below for your designated test before you test. 

 

BinaxNOW test kits 
Instructional Video 

 
 
 
 

 

iHealth Test Kit 
Instructional Video  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please do not use the scan code on the box. 
 

Step 2:  

 
• If your results are POSITIVE, isolate the positive individual, notify your school 

immediately and follow the direction of Public Health and your health care 
provider. 

• If your results are NEGATIVE you can return to school if you are symptom-free and 
fever-free for 24 hours without medication. 

• We expect some positive results -- Schools and Marin County Public Health are 
ready to support any families with positive results. 

 

Step 3:  
 

 
 

• Some schools have a result reporting system in place already, called 
Primary.Health. NUSD has this reporting system.  Please scan the Code in Step 
3 and follow the instructions. 

• If you are unable to scan the code, please use this link: 
              https://my.primary.health/l/novatounified 
 

• If you are unable to report the results online, call (650) 275-5419. 
 

Each box contains two tests. Only one of these is needed for post-holiday “return to school” testing. The other 
test should be used for testing students or staff who may have COVID-19 symptoms, whenever this may occur. 
Please make sure at least one test is reserved for back-to-school testing. If you use the test for symptoms, 
follow the same reporting instructions. Report the results, whether they are positive or negative. 

NUSD Scan 
Code 


